
NEWSLETTER

FROM THE STUDIO DIRECTOR
   Session Two is well underway and we are preparing for
our year-end recital. You will find more information
about the recital below. If you are interested in
volunteering for the recital, please let Brittany or your
child’s instructor know.
     Registration for our Discovery Dance program is now
open. This is a six-week program from mid may till the
end of June. It is perfect for trying something new or if
you’re not yet ready to finish up for summer. 
   If you have any questions or concerns do not hesitate
to contact us at limitlessdance@outlook.com or at 902-
223-9272. 
Sincerely, 
Brittany Giddens 

RECITAL INFORMATION 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR  
March 1-3 - The Buzz Dance
Competition for our Pre-competitive
dancers. 
March 11-16th (March Break) – No
regular schedule classes this week 
April 1st – Easter Monday – classes are
cancelled and will be made up during
make up week. 
April 10-14th – Millenium Dance
Competition for our competitive
dancers 
April 18-21st - Champions Dance
Competition for our competitive
dancers. 
May 11th - Year End Dance recital (for all
students)  

MARCH - APRIL 

     We are working hard on putting together our 2024
recital. The recital will be on May 11th at Hants East Rural
High School. More information will be released soon, stay
tuned. We are looking forward to watching our dancers
perform on the big stage! 

     If you are interested in volunteering your child’s
dance class at the recital, please let Brittany Giddens or
your child’s dance instructor know, ASAP. 

 

We would like to wish the fabulous: 
 
Jessica Sampson   Paisley King 
Emma Wort              Mya Walters  
Olivia MacDonald   Lily Stevens 
Harper Chen            Carlie Fredricks
Jordynn Teasdale   Voilet McCulloch
Charlie Henley         Abigail Myers       
Paisley Crouse-MacDonald   
Maleigha Coakley-Dechamp           
a BIG Limitless Happy Birthday!
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